SNIPPETS





PORTRAIT QUILTS

NOVEMBER PROGRAM

Judy Lilly has been a NQA Certified quilting instructor since 1995 and has taught hundreds of students. We are so fortunate to have her in our Guild. She is known for her landscape quilts but recently has begun making Portrait Quilts.

For the program Judy will share her Portrait Quilts and, in the afternoon, she will teach a 1 1/2 day class where participants will learn the technique so they can make a quilt based on their own photos.

There are one or two openings left in the class if you've been debating signing up. Contact Jerre Reese if interested.



Officers & Chairpersons

President

Joanne Shropshire 843 957-0415

Vice-President

Karen Bennett 215 880-1408

Secretary

Pam Donat 574 596-1389

Treasurer

Mary Harrigan 585 704-0441

Historian

Jan McGinty 843-314-3060

Sunshine

Kathy Petkis 843 236-8238

Newsletter / Website

Dawn Dilley 843 399-4834

ddilley1@mac.com

Membership

Anna Henry 203 339-5091 Paula Batson 843 251-6302

Programs

Jerre Reese 843 215-4189 Kathy Stuart 910 579-1739 Brenda Call 843 293-2047

Hospitality

Elaine Messier 978 604-9058 Ginger Tappen 843 215-9242

Projects / Challenges

Visit the website for current Committee Chairpersons

Web Page

coastalcarolinaquilters.com

President's Message

Fall has finally come to Myrtle Beach. It's nice to spend time outside in the cooler weather but as the weather changes we return to our house and our wonderful sewing rooms. I'm so excited to see what this group makes and our snowbirds bring to show at the meetings this coming year.

This month's meeting should be inspirational with our own Judy Lilly doing a trunk show. I'm sure wonderful things will come out of her class after the meeting and the next day. We will be making an announcement about our December meeting.

Don't forget your show and tell as we all look forward to seeing everybody's beautiful work. See you on Monday.

Joanne Shropshire

Program Notes from Jerre

Remember:

- * Wear your name tag
- * Bring Show and Tell
- * I'm not even going to mention the parking pass. . . .

Coming Attractions

December

Food, fun and games! We will play L-R-C Three (3) fat quarters are needed for this game.

Changing things up a bit we will play Quilto (with prizes) instead of the usual gift exchange. Details to follow on the other aspects of the Christmas Party.

February

We will have Linda Hahn as our first guest speaker of the year. She will offer a class based on the paper-pieced New York Beauty Block. She does it differently and I know you will enjoy her method, her class, and her sense of humor.

Membership

Please Note: dues for 2022 will be collected in January & February

WELCOME to new and returning members:

Complete information will be in next month's newsletter.

Mary Terwiske

mterwiske@gmail.com

Heather Tighe

qbeehive@att.net

Patti Stevens pkslulu@gmail.com

